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Compliance & Enforcement  
Environmental Assessment Office 
301-836 Yates St
Victoria BC V8W1L8
Canada

Submitted via email: eao.compliance@gov.bc.ca 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Re: Prince Rupert Gas Transmission Project (Project) 
Environmental Assessment Certificate (EAC) #E14-06 
Compliance Reporting Condition 2 

Prince Rupert Gas Transmission Ltd. (PRGT) hereby notifies the BC Environmental Assessment Office (EAO) of the start 
of construction of the Prince Rupert Gas Transmission Project (Project).  

Construction of the Project is scheduled to commence on August 24, 2024, subject to the successful closing of the sale of 
PRGT entities to Western NLG and Nisga�a Lisims Government (NLG). Construction activities will be initiated within 
Nisga�a Lands. The NLG has been notified, and a Notice of Construction Start shall also be provided to the BC Energy 
Regulator (BCER) in alignment with the requirements of the BC Pipeline Regulation for BCER Pipeline Permit Section 5B. 

PRGT is providing this notice to EAO as required by EAC #E14-06 Condition 2: 

The Holder must notify EAO Compliance and Enforcement staff in writing three months prior to commencing the 
construction, operations, and decommissioning and abandonment phases of the Project.  

Should you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me at 587.839.9082 or 
allison_denby@tcenergy.com.  

Sincerely, 

Allison Denby, Director, Environment, Land and Regulatory 
TC Energy  

cc. 

Julie Chase, Executive Director, EAO 
Kelly Wintemute, Executive Director, EAO  
Ben York, Director, EAO 
Peter Robb, Executive Vice President, BCER 
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